
Agenda Item 20  - Aug Meeting 

Parking 

Following requests from residents the PCSO has been consulted.  
 
Gilbert’s Drive 
PCSO Richie Davidson will attend the Wednesday Market to try and work out a solution 
to the congestion on that day. Double yellow lines are not appropriate. 
 
Downlands Way (pavement obstruction) 
Notices have been prepared by the clerk to place under wipers. 
A suggestion from Cllr Hill is that a white line be painted to indicate the passing width 
required. 
 
Proposal: To consider a white line and perhaps disability motif on the pavement to 
supplement notices. 

 

Phil Burgess 

Clerk to East Dean and Friston 


